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On Friday, we announced that the JCC Diamond
Family Fitness Center facilities will remain open at
this time, with additional cleaning and safety
measures implemented. However, in a press
conference on Saturday, Governor Mike DeWine
and Dr. Amy Acton shared new information
regarding the accelerated spread of COVID-19 in
Ohio. We have been closely monitoring their 2pm
daily updates. 

Given the likelihood that the virus can be passed
to others by individuals exhibiting few or no
symptoms, they reinforced the importance of
social distancing measures and the responsibility
of every citizen to take measures to protect
themselves and others. 

As of 5:00PM Sunday, March 15, the JCC of
Greater Columbus will be closed. Our current plan
is to reopen on Sunday, April 5. 

Resuming operations will be evaluated at that time
as developments unfold. In keeping with the
practices of other organizations in our community
and the recommendations of public health
officials, we are taking this action to increase
social distancing in order to slow the rate of
transmission of Coronavirus in our community. 

We realize that you will have questions regarding
membership and program fees and we will be
prepared to respond to those questions in the
coming days. 

During the time when program operations are
suspended, many departments will continue to be
engaged in support operations, online community
opportunities, and developing plans for the future. 

As information is changing daily, we will update
www.columbusjcc.org/healthandsafety and our
Facebook page at facebook.com/columbusjcc with
any new information. 
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